
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     

   

 Boston, Aug 26, 2010 

 

 

Dear Alumni and Friends of Heidelberg University, dear HAUS members, 

 

We, the Boston Regional Chapter Chairs and the Consul General of Germany Dr. Friedrich Loehr 

cordially invite you to a wonderful "Weinabend". At this third HAUS get-together, we will not only have 

the chance to reconnect with alumni and friends of Ruperto Carola, but also to excitingly meet McCloy 

fellows who will join us for this event. 

 

The McCloy fellowship programs enable journalists to travel across the Atlantic and explore issues of 

common concern for Americans and Europeans in depth while broadening their personal and professional 

perspectives overseas. We’re looking forward to learn about the McCloy fellows’ experience, and share 

our own impressions of living overseas. 

 

Please join us for an evening with wine & cheese  

 

“HAUS meets McCloy” 

 

on Sunday, September 26, 2010 

5-8pm in Brookline 

 

The venue will be hosted by one of our HAUS members, within walking distance to the Green Line. Food 

and drinks will be provided. The event is free, nevertheless we would like to ask you to register online to 

help us planning this event.  

 

Please note: because of very limited space, this is a HAUS members only event. Another HAUS event 

that will be open to HAUS members, families, and friends is planned for the end of this year.    

 

Please register at         http://www.acteva.com/booking.cfm?bevaid=209082    no later than Monday, 

September 20, 2010. Further details will be provided to registered guests after the September 20
th

 deadline. 

 

For questions, please contact us via email at  Boston@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there!  

 

 

Your Boston Regional Chapter Chairs 

 

Katrin Arnold, Eva-Jasmin Freyschmidt, Sabine Loewer, Silvia Spoerl 


